
Pastor                         Fr. Alfredo Monacelli 
           amonacelli@rcdvictoria.org 
 
 

Korean Pastor            Fr. Robert Ryu 
                   youngjinryu0758@gmail.com 
 

Polish Pastor              Fr. Jozef Kobos, SDS 
 

 Syro-Malabar Pastor   Fr. Sajy Chakkittamuriyil 
           frsajy@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 
 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Ed for Children:  
 

Lidia Moodie:  religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Mass: Saturday Live-streamed at 6:00pm 
 
 

Please click here for the link to the live-streamed 
Mass on our website  

 

or on YouTube at 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 
 
 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 
 

Web            www.sacredheartvictoria.com 
E-mail           sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours:   9:30am to 3:00pm (Tue—Fri) 
 

 
 

Hospital Chaplain: 250.889.3761 

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Kindly phone, or email, for an appointment. 

Please be advised that all Masses attended in 
person at the church remain suspended until 
February 5th, due to the latest announcement 
issued on January 7th by Dr. Bonnie Henry and 
the Ministry of Health of B.C.. 
 

The parish office remains open during regular 
hours of operation. 
 

Tuesday - Friday: 9:30am to 3:00pm  
 
 

Masks are required before entering the 
premises. Thank you. 

Mass: with the Bishop Live-Streamed 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne 
 
 

Sunday                  10:00 am 
Monday to Friday     7:00 pm 

mailto:frsajy@gmail.com
mailto:religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/index.html
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/index.html
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg
http://www.sacredheartvictoria.com


 

 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                     January 24, 2021 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE DIOCESE 

 

The “Sunday of the Word of God” held yearly every Third Sunday of Ordinary Time, in accordance with Pope Francis’ 
Apostolic Letter Motu Proprio, Aperuit Illis will be celebrated on Jan. 24, 2021. This presents an opportunity to recognize 
the important role of the Word of God in our lives and in the life of the Church.  
Bishop Gordon has written a Pastoral Letter highlighting the importance of Sacred Scripture in our lives. The letter is on 
the Diocesan website at: https://www.rcdvictoria.org/diocesanblog/sunday-of-the-word-of-God 

————————————————— 
All Brothers and Sisters: Explore Pope Francis’ social Encyclical, Fratelli Tutti. 
 

Every Thursday beginning Feb. 18 (7:30 – 8:30 pm) during the six weeks of Lent, we will have an opportunity to explore 
the new Encyclical, Fratelli Tutti (on Fraternity and Social Friendship). 
 

In Fratelli Tutti, Pope Francis reminds us that we all live as one family in our common home, and he proposes concrete 
actions to restore harmony to the world. As a Diocese we are invited to put forth this new vision of fraternity and social 
friendship. We invite you to explore this Encyclical during Lent, offered via Zoom.  
 

Register in advance for this webinar at:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_cP_EIlltThCp9uUIQncMDA 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 

—————————————————— 

Job Postings 
 

Executive Assistant 
Interested applicants are invited to submit a cover letter and résumé by March 5, 2021 to:  

Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria 
Attention: Cynthia Bouchard, Chancellor 
#1-4044 Nelthorpe Street Victoria, BC V8X 2A1 
Email: jobs@rcdvictoria.org  

 

Superintendent (CISDV) 
 

Please click on the link below for a full description of the role: 
https://www.cisdv.bc.ca/Policy_Manual/Nov_2016_300s/301_Superintendent_Role_Mar_2012.pdf  
 

Island Catholic Schools is accepting applications for the following positions: 
 

On-call Educational Assistants for all schools (Victoria, Duncan, Port Alberni)  
On-call Teachers for all schools (Victoria, Duncan, Port Alberni) 

Application forms and details are posted at: http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php  

Thank you! 
 We are grateful and happy to announce that the parish has received a bequest from the Estate 

of Bernadette “Bernie” Shaw in the amount of $3,000. Many thanks to Bernie for remembering 
Sacred Heart Parish in her Will. 

 

 With ever grateful hearts, we also thank the family of Anthony “Tony” Dubauskas for making a 
donation in memory of Tony - to help fund the “Landscaping Project”. 

Updates/changes to the 2021 ‘in-person’ Mass schedule 
 

With the changes and challenges caused by the pandemic in the last few weeks,  
the current Mass registration (March – December 2020) is discontinued.  

 

New registration lists for all Masses will follow as soon as new directives from Dr. Henry and the Bishop 
are received. When the way forward is clear, an email will be sent to all parishioners to  

re-register and/or register.  

http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php


 

 

Jesus: The Way, the Truth, and the Life 
 

Jesus is our Savior, our Redeemer, our Lord, and our 
God. Our belief in Jesus is what makes us who we are 
as Catholics, as Christians, but do we really know Him 
as we should?  
 

We invite you to make him the center of your life by 
joining us for Jesus: The Way, the Truth, and the Life, 
a 10-week video study program that explores the  
entirety of Jesus' life and what He means for us today.  
 

Parishioners of Sacred Heart and St. Joseph the 
Worker are invited to gather remotely on Tuesday  
evenings at 7:30pm, starting on February 16.  
 

Participants will meet every week to view an engaging 
video presentation by Marcellino D'Ambrosio, Jeff 
Cavins, and Edward Sri, followed by a group  
discussion. 
 

For more information or to register, email Deacon 
Michael at mwatkins@rcdvictoria.org  

Knights of Columbus 
 

Tickets for the Knights of Columbus Annual Charity  
Appeal can only be purchased online.  

 

 

Link: https://kofcdraw.net/c15445 

Please see the Sacred Heart Website for details. 

2021 Donations 
 

Options to donate:- 
Information and links are also available on our website. 
 

E-Transfer  ** NEW ** 
 

To transfer funds electronically from your bank account, send it 
as an e-Transfer to our email: sacredheart@rcdvictoria.org (see 
the instructions below). Each bank may be slightly  
different. Generally the process is: 
 

1. Go to your on-line banking site. 
2. Select ‘Interact e-Transfer’ (or electronic transfer). 
3. Select ‘Manage Recipients’ and follow the steps to ‘Add a 

Recipient’. 
Name: Sacred Heart Parish 
Email:  sacredheart@rcdvictoria.org 

4. Click ‘Send e-Transfer’. Select ‘Sacred Heart Parish’. 
5. Under ‘Notes’ or ‘Message’ on the online form, please  

include your name. 
6. Ensure that ‘Sacred Heart Parish (BISHOP OF VICTORIA)’ 

is registered for auto deposit. 
7. Click ‘Send Transfer’.  

 
PAD (Pre-Authorized Debit): Automatic Debit (PAD) 
 

Canada Helps: Online through Canada Helps 
 

2021 Donation envelopes 
 

Envelope boxes are available for pick-up from the parish office.  
 

Please DO NOT use your “2020” envelopes in 2021, as many 
numbers have been re-assigned. 
 

It’s important that you complete your full name and  
address on each envelope for the new envelopes. 
 

Thank you. 

 

HOMEWOOD REUNION 2021! 
Fri., Feb. 05, 7:00pm-9.30pm & Sat., Feb. 06, 12:30pm-9:30pm 

 

‘BE THE LIGHT THAT HELPS OTHERS SEE’ 
 

Check out the link 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H6eOkl6hogA  

 

We are looking forward to hearing and seeing you soon! 
 

Diocese of Victoria HOMEWOOD REUNION 2021 
Virtual Event for youth in Grades 8-12. 

Catholic Women’s League (CWL) 
 

 

Dear Sacred Heart Ladies: 
 

Do you miss your church family and familiar  
faces? Do you wonder how they are? Join the CWL. 
We have monthly zoom meetings with member  
updates, and videos to share.  
 

Next meeting: February 13, 2021 at 10:00am. 
 

For more info, please call Miriam at 250-652-6252 or 
email mirpod@yahoo.com. 

 

2021 Membership Drive $40 
New members welcome 

 

The registration form is available on our parish  
website. Drop your payment off at the church, mail it, 
or E-transfer. 
 

Questions? Email Miriam: mirpod@yahoo.com 

Thank you! 
January 11—17, 2021 

Regular envelopes: $1,805.00 

E-Transfer   $   500.00 
Canada Helps  $   850.00 
Pre-Authorized Debit $1,166.00 

Total    $4,321.00 

Welcome to a new season of 

 

Fr. Alfie’s Table 
 

Fr. Alfie is back, and his first  
video this year is his delicious 

Crêpes! 

 

https://youtu.be/URecX852rCg  

https://kofcdraw.net/c15445
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/docs/PAD%20form%202020.pdf
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/47781
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H6eOkl6hogA
mailto:mirpod@yahoo.com
mailto:mirpod@yahoo.com
https://youtu.be/URecX852rCg


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Moodie           angelinamoodie@gmail.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan          388-3173 

C.W.L.          M Podmoroff          652-6252 

Eucharistic Ministers        B & C Gaspar         emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson        B Dwyer    finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        R Perez de Tagle          384 6655 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre           383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei        music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Phone-tree Ministry          E. Olcen            477 8115 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle     proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen             477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin         rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        S Dzbik            380-6350 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short            727-2615 

Ushers (4pm)         E Olcen   ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (9am)          L Stearns           ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2020 / 2021 

 

Marilyn Bojko (Chairperson) 
Vincenza Cameron 

Stan Dzbik 
Jeff Kucharski 

Catherine Minvielle 
Oscar Perez de Tagle 

Michele Ricard 
Victor Saavedra 
Cyrille Santos 

250-704-6808 
 

DAVID AUDY 
 

LIFETIME  WARRANTY  ON  ALL  LABOUR 
 

4019 Malton Ave 
Victoria, BC  V8X 4W1 

 

“For perfect electrical work at a great price!” 
 

info@absolutelyelectrical.com 
www.absolutelyelectrical.com 


